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25 May 2015



Dear Parents/Guardians of Grade 4 and 5 students,


Canberra Trip 2016 – Meeting


Thank you to those parents/guardians who returned the recent notice regarding the Canberra Trip asking if your child was attending, whether you could attend a meeting, if you are able to be a part of a fundraising committee or if you are able to assist with 2-3 fundraising activities.

You are invited to attend a meeting in the school library on Monday 1 June commencing at 7pm.

[bookmark: _GoBack]This meeting will involve discussion regarding whether the forming of a committee to fundraise is viable.


Yours sincerely,



Fran Bearman
Acting Principal


image1.png
JOHN PAUL Il

JOHN PAUL II "
Clarendon Vale
PO Box 40
Rokeby, Tas. 7019
CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL
Phone: (03) 6247 7104
Fax: (03) 6247 6438
johnpaul@catholic.tas.edu.au
ABN: 44 049 110 657

~





